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Welcome back! We hope you have all had a wonderful break.  
 
Over the last week, an extraordinary event happened in the Gatehouse Nursery. The 
caterpillars hatched, and beautiful butterflies came out. We have been observing, feeding, and 
caring for them, and then said our goodbyes as they start their new journey.   
  
The children have also been focusing on shape, colour, and our feelings. We carried out 
painting activities, completed jigsaw puzzles, played colour matching games, and built models. 
The children discussed their feelings and named a colour to say how they are feeling each day.   
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